City of Franklin

1 Benjamin Franklin Way, Franklin, Ohio 45005
(937) 746-9921 www.FranklinOhio.org

February 6, 2021

Public Utilities of Ohio

180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43125

Re: CITY OF FRANKLIN, PUCO DOCKET NO. 17-2481-EL-GAG, NOTICE OF MATERIAL CHANGE

Dear Recipient,

Pursuant to OAC 4901:1-21-11(B)(8), the City of Franklin hereby notifies the Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio of a material change in the information relating to contact information for

the City of Franklin in the operation of its electric governmental aggregation program. The
updated contact information is as follows:

A-6 Contact person for regulatory or emergency matters

Jordan Haarmann

Vice President of Procurement

Supernova Partners, LLC, Affordable Gas & Electric Company, LLC
10749 E Garden Rd.

Mt Vernon, IL 62864

Phone: 618-203-8328

Fax: 618-205-5069

Email: jordan.h@agellc.com

A-7  Contact person for Commission Staff use in investigating customer complaints

Jordan Haarmann

Vice President of Procurement

Supernova Partners, LLC, Affordable Gas & Electric Company, LLC
10749 E Garden Rd.

Mt Vernon, IL 62864




City of Franklin
www.FranklinOhio.org

Phone: 618-203-8328
Fax: 618-205-5069

Email: jordan.h@agellc.com

A-8  Applicant’s address and toll-free number for customer service and complaints

10749 E Garden Rd.

Mt Vernon, IL 62864
Phone: 618-203-8328

Fax: 618-205-5069

Email: jordan.h@agellc.com

Please revise the PUCO certification and forward all future communications to the City’s
Aggregation Consultant, Supernova Partners, LLC, Affordable Gas & Electric Company, LLC
(PUCO Cert # 13-709E) at the addresses indicated above.

Thank you for your assistance, and please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Westendorf

City Manager

iwestendorf@franklinohio.org

2/6/2021
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